A De La Salle University

DASMARINAS

Office of the Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administrative Services

June 8, 2020

For the DLSU-D Community,

The campus will be closed from June 9 to June 23, 2020. It will undergo disinfection and thorough
safety check should the GCQ be lifted as scheduled.

We request for your understanding. This initiative is made for the safety of everyone.

Fmployees with urgent concerns that require entry are asked to coordinate with vour respective
Vice Chancellor and the GSO.

Please continue to observe strict social distancing, wearing of face mask, regular washing of
hands with soap and water, using foot rug with disinfectant in your homes, quarantine at home,
and use of alcohol for your hands as safety measures. We shall update you for any change in
schedule from time to time.

Thank you and keep safe!

In St. La Salle,

Deodoro E. Akiug Il,

Vice Chancelloi Tor Finance and Administi ative Service Office
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